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City of Enterprise 

With the start of the cold 

winter months upon us, I 

would like to take this time to 

remind you about fire 

danger.   

Next to kitchen fires, heating 

sources are the second 

leading cause of home fire 

deaths.  Half of all home 

heating fires occur in 

December, January, and 

February.  

With this in mind, I would 

encourage you to take 

precautions when using 

heating sources such as 

electric blankets, space 

heaters, wood stoves, and 

fireplaces.   

There are two simple yet 

commonly overlooked safety 

steps that can make a 

difference in case of a fire.  

First, check your existing 

smoke alarms.  Second, 

have an escape plan and 

practice it.  These two things 

can save lives. 

Planning for fire 

emergencies is important.  

Make sure all household 

members know two ways to 

escape from every room of 

your home and set up a 

meeting place outside your 

home in case of a fire.  

Practice escaping from your 

home at least twice a year 

and at different times of the 

day.  Teach all household 

members to stop, drop, and 

roll if their clothing should 

catch on fire. 

Smoke alarms save lives!  

You should: 

• Install smoke 

alarms on every 

level of your home, 

inside bedrooms  

and outside 

sleeping areas. 

• Check monthly that 

smoke alarms are 

working properly by 

pushing the test 

button. 

• Replace batteries in 

smoke alarms 

every six months. 

• Replace smoke 

alarms every 10 

years. 

A small amount of prevention 

each year can go a long way 

and make a difference in 

your life as well as the life of 

a loved one.   

Thanks, 

Chief Moody 
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On the night of Monday, 

December 6th the community 

joined together with the City 

Council and members of the 

City Office Staff to light the 

City’s Christmas tree.   

What a fun night. It was filled 

with amazing talent from our 

local Elementary School choir 

and groups from Enterprise 

High School. It was a treat to 

have our young members of the 

community participate in this 

event. 

Larry Clegg, who has had his 

hand in making Christmas extra 

special each year, was chosen 

to be the honorary member to 

light the tree.  We thank him for 

all he does for our community 

especially this time of year! 

 

 

 

 

 

New EMS Medical Provider 
Beginning in January of 
2017, The Enterprise 
Ambulance will have a 
new Medical Provider, Dr. 
Bradley J. Crosby, who will 
help oversee the needs of 
our City’s ambulance.   

Dr. Crosby is an 
Emergency Room Doctor 
at Dixie Regional Medical 
Center and has been the  

Medical Provider overseeing 
Washington County Search 
and Rescue.  He will be an 
asset to our volunteers 
running the ambulance in 
our community and 
surrounding areas.  

With welcoming a new 
provider, we are saddened 
to lose Dr. Michael Symond, 
who has provided our City’s 

ambulance and volunteers 
with his services for the 
past 10 plus years.  We 
would like to thank him for 
all he has done for our 
community and 
Emergency Medical 
Services and wish him an 
enjoyable retirement.  
Thank you Dr. Symond! 



Like us on Facebook for City Park updates.  Facebook.com/EnterpriseUtah. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At City Council meeting on 
December 14, 2016, 
Mayor Lee Bracken 
presented Carol Nan Hess 
with a key to the city.  She 
has been a devoted 
resident of the community 
and a dedicated attendee 
of City Council for nearly 8 
years.  We hope she will 
look back and remember 
Enterprise with fond 
memories. We wish her 
the best with her future.   

Honored for Dedication to the City 

  

  

 
 

2017 City Council 

Schedule 

 
JANUARY 11 7:00PM 
JANUARY 25 3:00PM 
FEBRUARY 8 7:00PM 
FEBRUARY 22 3:00PM 
MARCH 8 7:00PM 
MARCH 22 3:00PM 
APRIL 12 7:00PM 
APRIL 26 3:00PM 
MAY 10  7:00PM 
MAY 24  3:00PM 
JUNE 14 7:00PM 
JUNE 28 3:00PM 
JULY 12  7:00PM 
JULY 26  3:00PM 
AUGUST 9 7:00PM 
AUGUST 23 3:00PM 
SEPTEMBER 13 7:00PM 
SEPTEMBER 27 3:00PM 
OCTOBER 11 7:00PM 
OCTOBER 25 3:00PM 
NOVEMBER 8 7:00PM 
NOVEMBER 22 3:00PM 
DECEMBER 13 7:00PM 

 
 
 

2017 Planning 
Commission 

Schedule 
 
JANUARY 10  7:00PM 
FEBRUARY 7 7:00PM 
MARCH 7 7:00PM 
APRIL 11 7:00PM 
MAY 9  7:00PM 
JUNE 13 7:00PM 
JULY 11  7:00PM 
AUGUST 8 7:00PM 
SEPTEMBER 12 7:00PM 
OCTOBER 10 7:00PM 
NOVEMBER  7:00PM 
(DATE TBD) 
DECEMBER 12 7:00PM 

 Page 2 

 

 

 

 

City of Enterprise Newsletter 

WE ARE HERE TO 

HELP                           

City of Enterprise               

435-878-2221 
contact@enterpriseutah.or

g 

 

Emergency Preparedness 

As a City we would encourage you to become aware of possible emergencies and 

disasters which could happen within our community and have proper planning for your 

family and neighborhoods.  Citizen preparation is encouraged by: 

1. Acquiring and maintaining a disaster supply kit and other essential 

supplies. 

2. Develop a family emergency plan including communication and review 

the plan periodically with your family. 

3. Minimize potential damage to your home by securing water heaters, tall 

furniture, etc. 

4. Serve as a disaster volunteer in your neighborhood. 

In the upcoming months you will hear more about our City’s disaster plan and how 

you as members of the community can help implement this plan.  With the flooding 

that has happened in the past, there have been many volunteers but they are not 

always sure where to go.   This plan will help direct willing volunteers to help where 

they are needed the most, instead of many at one scene when they might be needed 

elsewhere where conditions are more serious.  The City is working with local church 

leaders who will also help implement this plan.  

You will soon be given a packet from the City Office that will contain more information 

on this plan, how you can help, and instructions on flagging and what you will do with 

the flags your household will receive. 

We will be looking for EOC (Emergency Operations Center) and VCC (Volunteer 

Coordination Center) volunteers to be trained to help when an emergency arises.  

Please contact the City Office if you are willing to help with these needs during an 

emergency.   

We hope with organized help from the City and community volunteers, we can get 

help where it is needed most in a timely manner during an emergency.  

mailto:contact@enterpriseutah.org
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